CITY OF ROSEBURG
COMMUNITY DEVELOPMENT DEPARTMENT {
900 SE DOUGLAS AVENUE (3 Floor) C \adges: -4

ROSEBURG, OR 97470 orgmg‘nlty
541-492-6750 Development

MEMORANDUM
Date: May 31, 2024
To: Planning Commission
From: Stuart Cowie, Community Development Director
Subject: June Meeting Cancellation

The regularly scheduled June 3, 2024 Planning Commission meeting has been
CANCELLED. The next Planning Commission meeting is scheduled for July 1, 2024.

Thank you.



